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The 13th Wah Yan International Conference 2012 organized by Wah Yan College Alumni (U.S. Eastern) was held in 
New York on 4 & 5 August 2012. Father Deignan talked about “Men for Others” during the conference. Wah Yan 
International Conference is an biennial function of the alumni community of two Wah Yan Colleges and were 
successful in gathering alumni residing in various countries together. 

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE 2012 



	
  

 News from 1997 F. 5 gradautes 
 
Our 1997 F. 5 graduates celebrated their 20th anniversary for having known each other in school. 

What's next? 
Wine Tasting Workshop 
A wine tasting workshop will be held on 8 Sept 2012 (Sat): 
Time: 2 pm – 5 pm 
Venue: B&W Showroom, 8/F, 1 Duddell Street, Central 
Fee: HK$100@ / Free of charge for university students 
Enquiry: 9779 7494 Matthew Lau 
Interested parties can register by email at wahyanpsa@gmail.com   
 
Tactical Shooting Group – Airsoft Gun Shooting Funday 
An airsoft gun shooting funday will be held on 15 Sept 2012 (Sat): 
Time 2:30 pm – 6:30 pm 
Venue: HKSHOOTERS, 10D Wing Chai Industrial Building, 27 – 
29 Ng Fong Street, San Po Kong, Kowloon 
Fee: HK$200 @ / HK$100 @ for university students.  
Enquiry: 9021 2922 Ivan Pong 
Further details will be announced in due course.  
Interested parties can register by email at wahyanpsa@gmail.com  
 
Visit to Legislative Council 
A visit to the Legislative Council will be held at 3:15 p.m. on 6 
October 2012 (Sat). Visit is free of charge. For registration and 
enquiry, please send email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com  
 

News from school: Gratitude 
 
The windows of the Fathers’ Quarters located at 3/F of the 
Main Building of WYK are 60 years old, most of which are 
now rusting. Recently, three window glasses fell down onto 
the carpark. Fortunately, no one was hurt. The school is not 
authorized to use any government funding to repair such 
windows since the Fathers’ Quarters are not treated as part of 
the school premises. The Fathers’ Community would be held 
liable if any injuries or damages are caused. In light of the 
aforesaid, the school had to replace 20 sets of windows at the 
Fathers’ Quarters at the total cost of HK$90,000. 
 
As initiated by Mr. Stanislaus Keung, WYKPSA has assisted 
the school to solicit for donations from the alumni. The school 
is glad to announce that, within two weeks, more than 
HK$130,000 of donations have been received from alumni and 
all windows have been repaired. Father George Zee, S.J. would 
like to express his gratitude for the donations. The surplus of 
the donations received will be used for other repairs and 
maintenance of the Fathers’ Quarter of WYK. 

Student Ambassador met our alumni in 
Ontario, Canada 
 
Each year, WYKPSA will appoint a 
student ambassador to visit our alumni 
overseas. This year, our student 
ambassador, Wilson Fung, together with 
the student ambassador from WYHK, 
have gone to Ontario, Canada to visit our 
alumni there. Photos of their visits are 
available at: 
 
http://gallery.wykontario.org/main.php?g2
_itemId=11074 
 
http://gallery.wykontario.org/main.php?g2
_itemId=11022    


